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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Beginning in the Fall of 2023, all 7TH and 8th students will be required to wear uniforms for
Physical Education class. The uniform will consist of a medium gray t-shirt and forest green
shorts with a West Deptford Physical Education logo imprinted on both. The middle school
will be using the same uniform as the high school so students can potentially wear the same
PE uniforms for several years throughout their WD middle and high careers. Orders for the
uniforms will take place through the PE Department during classes, beginning the first week
of school. Ordering online is NOT an option at this time.

The shirt and shorts will have a place for the student’s name. We believe that having their
names on the uniforms will lessen the amount of lost clothing in the locker room. Also, the
uniforms will make it easier to follow the dress code as well as make sure the students are
dressing for class. There are no uniforms in stock at this time. All uniforms must be ordered.
The cost of the uniform starts at $14.00 for sizes S - XL.

Additional information is included in our Welcome Back Newsletter. Order forms will be
distributed to students during the first day of school during their PE class. If you have any
questions or concerns, please contact the middle school main office at 856-848-1200.

Sincerely,

The WDMS Physical Education/Health Department


